
NOTICE 

TOWN OF RICE LAKE 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Rice Lake Town Board of Supervisors 

will be attending a training session for new tablet usage at 11:00 a.m. on Monday, 

December 7, 2020 at the Rice Lake Town Hall, 1830 Macauley Avenue, Rice Lake, 

WI 54868.   

 

 It is possible that a quorum may be in attendance at this training.  No formal 

action will be taken by the board at this time.   

 

        Janet Tomesh, Clerk/Treasurer 

        Posted:  December 4, 2020 


